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Hey Scott, Anne also thinks it would be reasonable to use the “existing/proposed to remain”
vegetation polygon to cover the specimen trees that will remain, along with your note on the plans
stating that they will be preserved.
 

 
Anja Collette
Planning Officer
Community & Economic Development
Planning Division
 
73 Harlow Street
Bangor, ME 04401
anja.collette@bangormaine.gov
Phone: 207.992.4234
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